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November 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Peru Trip Reunion Meal 
 
We are proposing to hold a reunion meal for all the students who were in attendance on the Peru trip this 
summer at the end of the autumn term. After several conversations with the team, it is clear there is an 
interest in having the opportunity to reunite the team to exchange memories, reminisce and recognise some 
of the contributions team members made to the experience of a lifetime early this year. 
 
We are proposing to meet after school on Monday 18th December at 4pm in H3 for an initial awards 
ceremony and game of werewolves (a staple of the trip) before leaving school at around 5.30pm to walk to 
Pizza Express on London Road for a meal at 6pm. Proposed finish time is approx. 8pm. 
 
It is important to highlight that there are a number of former students who will be invited to attend as they 
were in year 13 when we went to Peru and have now gone on to University. As with any school trip, please 
note that all pupils are bound by the regulations in the school’s Code of Conduct for Trips and Visits. Please 
review these regulations via the link below and ensure that your child is aware of the required standards of 
behaviour. 
 
https://www.shsb.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1070 
 
Offsite Visit Form 
For all trips, we require parents to confirm key permissions and medical information via an offsite visit form. 
Please complete the offsite form by Monday 13th November 2023. Please only complete the offsite form if 
you are happy for your child to attend. You can find the form for completion here: 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/yirNQrg04m  
 
Menu 
There is a high chance that the restaurant will request that we send them a pre-order. If this is the case, we 
will be in touch with everyone attending in the lead up to the meal with further details. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr E Sainsbury 
Leader of Year 12 & Leader of PSHE 

https://www.shsb.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1070
https://forms.office.com/e/yirNQrg04m

